
Paducah, Ky., 
Oct. 22, 1943. 

Mr. Norman L. McGuire, 
Albuquerque, N Mexico. 

Dear Mr. McGuire: 

I am in receipt of your letter of Oct. 19 

reference the reception of WPAD. The information you give 

in your letter-verifies your reception of our signals on the 

date mentioned. This letter will serve as a verification of 

such reception. 

UCM/sg. 

Thanking you for your interest I am, 

Yours Very Truly, 

ecIt 
U. C. Morrie, 
Chief Engineer, 
Station WPAD. 


